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Department of Energy

Richland Operations Office

P,O. Box 550

Richland, Washington 99352

OCT 20 1995

95-TSD-135

Mr. John T. Conway, Chairman
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board
625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700
Washington, D. C. 20004

Dear Mr. Conway:

RISK ACCEPTANCE CRITERIA DOCUMENT, CLOSURE OF DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITY SAFETY
BOARD 93-5 COMMITMENTS 1.20

Reference: Letter; J. T. Conway, DNFSB from M. F. Jarvis, RL, “Transmittal
Documentation for Closure of Defense Nuclear Facility Safety Board
(DNFSB) 93-5 Commitments 1.20, Jan95 BO1, and Jan95 B04,” dated
September 29, 1995.

Please be advised that the document provided to you as an attachment to the
referenced letter is currently being expanded to provide a description of the
methodology utilized and a comparison to other risk acceptance guideline
documents. Upon completion of this, the document will be peer reviewed. We
will provide the revised document by November 30, 1995.

If you have any questions, please contact me or your staff may contact
Mr. Ronald E, Gerton, Deputy Director, Tank Safety Analysis Division on
(509) 376-9106.
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S“ cerely,

pl Q. q~
o n D. Wagoner

Manager

cc: S. P. Cowan, EM-30, HQ v

T. P. Grumbly, El+!-l,HQ
M. A. Hunnemuller, EM-38, HQ
K. T. Lang, EM-38, HQ
M. B. Whitaker, EH-9, HQ


